
  

 
 
Our Mission Statement  

“ Recognizing that we are the Body of Christ, the Catholic 
Community of Our Lady of the Mountain is called to live 
the Gospel. We desire to express our commitment to this 
call through praise -filled celebration, which culminates in  
our being sent into the community to actively reach out to 
others. Thus, we seek to grow in Christian love.”

2 East Springtown Road, Long Valley, NJ 07853 
908-876-4395 ~ Fax 908-876-3744 
www.ourladyofthemountain.org  

 
 

In case of emergency – priest for sick 201 -841-4952 
Staff  
Rev. Marcin Michalowski, Administrator 
email frmarcin@comcast.net  
Rev. Slawomir Tomaszewski, Parochial Vicar 
email frslawomir@gmail.com   
Rev. Javier Banero 
email javib1024@gmail.com  
Parish Bookkeeper – Joanne Solecki 
email olmjs@comcast.net 
Parish Secretary – Kim Smith  
email olmkims@comcast.net  
 
Ministries  
Altar  Servers, Tara Ligos...................................... 876-4395 
Baptism Preparation, Jim Jones .......................... 876-4395 
Children's Liturgy, Debi Pinelli ............................ 813-1982 
Ch. Trustees, Herb Mitschele, Bruce Haskell, Al Leier 
Columbiettes, Lucie Cohn .............................. 973-699-6793 
Eucharistic Ministers, Cindy Jones ....................... 684-0661 
Evangel.,Renny Hodgskin, Jim McMenamin ........ 876-4395 
Food Pantry Director, Traci Geraghty.................. 876-4003 
Gift Shop, Fran Clary ........................................... 852-5779 
Hospitality, Martin/Gerry/Brian Grogan .............. 452-5110 
Knights of Columbus, John Clary ......................... 852-5779 
Lectors, Chris Latran ........................................... 852-9341 
Music/Choir Director, Robin Paradise… ........ 973-600-7434 
R.C.I.A., Nick Ardito  .................................... 908-452-5434 
Rosary Altar Society, Linda Richartz ................... 876-9601 
Sacristan, Linda Richartz ..................................... 876-4395 
Ushers, Office ....................................................... 876-4395 
Visiting Ministry, Deacon Bob Head .................... 684-8399 
Vocation Liaison, Office ....................................... 876-4395 
Weddings, Kim Smith .......................................... 876-4395 
Youth Ministry,  ................................................... 876-5024 
ministrytoyouth@comcast.net 
Parish Office Hours  
Monday ~ Friday, 9:00AM – 1:00PM  
Memorial Day – Labor Day 

Served By  
Rev. Msgr. Raymond Lopatesky, Weekend Assistant 
Rev. Edward Davey, Senior Priest Assistant 
Rev. Msgr. Peter McHugh, Senior Priest Assistant 
Deacon Thomas P. Gibbons 
Deacon Robert C. Head 
Deacon Nicholas Ardito 
Deacon James Jones 
 
Religious Education Program  
Director:  KellyAnn Tell 908-876-4003 email 
dreolm@comcast.net  
Grades K-6 September ~ April - Sundays 
Grades 7-10 September ~April - alternate Mondays 
FOR EMERGENCIES ONLY during class times, on 
Sundays or Mondays, please call 908-876-5024  
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday   5:00PM and 7:00PM 
Sunday   7:45AM, 9:15AM, 10:45AM, 12:15PM 

      12:15PM Teen Mass, 1st Sunday of the 
      Month, October ~ March. 

Weekdays  9:30AM Monday ~ Friday  
Holy Days  Vigil    7:30PM 

      Holy Day 9:30AM and 7:30PM 
Parish Registration: Registration forms are available in 
the office or can be found on the church website 
Sacrament of Reconciliation (Penance)  
 Saturday 4:15PM, 6:30PM or by appointment. 
Baptism   The sacrament of Baptism is celebrated every 
Sunday at 1:30PM (with a few exceptions). Please call the 
Parish Office to schedule a time. A Baptism Preparation 
class is required for first time parents. 
Marriage   One of the parties must be a bona fide member 
of the parish for at least one year prior to making 
arrangements. Arrangements should be made at least one 
year in advance. 
Hospital Visitation   Please notify the Parish Office when a 
member of the family is in the hospital or homebound. 

http://www.ourladyofthemountain.org
mailto:frmarcin@comcast.net
mailto:frslawomir@gmail.com
mailto:javib1024@gmail.com
mailto:olmjs@comcast.net
mailto:olmkims@comcast.net
mailto:ministrytoyouth@comcast.net
mailto:dreolm@comcast.net


 
SATURDAY   August 5, 2017            
           5:00PM  Phyllis Ference (1st Ann) 
  James Maxwell  
           7:00PM  OLM Parishioners 
   
SUNDAY  August 6, 2017  
           7:45AM  Steve Quinn 
  Annie Murphy 
           9:15AM   Paul & Linda Richartz 50th Wed. Ann. 
  Phyllis Ference 
 10:45AM  Marieliese Mihok 
        12:15PM Samuel Bonfante, Sr. 
  Stephen Hnat 
   
MONDAY  August 7 , 2017 
           9:30AM  Phyllis Ference 
 
TUESDAY  August 8 , 2017          
 9:30AM Marcy McCaw 
  Betty Meyer 
 
WEDNESDAY  August 9 , 2017 
           9:30AM  Magdelana Zurinskie 
      
THURSDAY    August 10 , 2017 
           9:30AM  Jennifer Schaffer (Living) 
  Dorothy Tell 
  Patrick Gallagher, Sr. 
 
FRIDAY  August 11 , 2017 
           9:30AM  Cornelius & Gertrude Shea 
  John Sheppard & Matthew Barther 
         
SATURDAY   August 12 , 2017            
           5:00PM  Barry Sadloski 
  Kathleen Suler 
‘  Mary Stoever  
           7:00PM  OLM Parishioners 
   
SUNDAY  August 13 , 2017 
           7:45AM  Jeffrey Minno 
           9:15AM  Lorraine Addeo 
 10:45AM  Barbara Blaine 
        12:15PM Sylvia Granata 
 

Santuary Lamp in memory of Deacon Pat VanOrman. 
 

 
 
July 29-30   $ 6,339.87 
Free Will Poor Box $ 1,735.00 
Food Pantry  $      12.00 
Flowers    $      10.00 
 
Total     $ 8,096.87 
 
 
Grocery Card sales for 2017  $55,370.00 with a profit of $ 2,768.50 

Faith Dire ct Donations in July 2017 were $15,412.50 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!!  
Reminder:  If you attend Mass at either St. Luke’s or St. Mark’s you 
can drop your Our Lady of the Mountain envelope in the collection 
basket and it will be credited as your donation to Our Lady of the 
Mountain.  
 

 

 

 

Faith Direct  

Thank you for being a part of our Our Lady of the Mountain family. 
I appreciate all that you do for our parish and community by 
sharing your God-given gifts of time, talent, and treasure. Your 
active participation in the life of our parish helps us to fulfill our 
vision and mission. 
This summer, I pray that you will have some quiet and restful time 
that includes the love, joy, and peace of being with family and 
friends. Please consider that Our Lady of the Mountain continues 
to be open for Mass, numerous activities, and the Sacraments. 
During these summer months, your generosity through Faith Direct 
can help provide the consistent resources we need to operate our 
parish ministries. 
Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church code: NJ568. 
Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 
 
God Bless You, 
Fr. Marcin 

 
Mass Ministers  

SATURDAY, August 12  
5:00PM  Fr. Javier – Dn. Tom  
Lector:  Gertrude Daily 
Ministers: B. Anderson, B. & K. Hartman, C. & M. Huson, M. 

Parsons, A. Pentland, K. Tell 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
7:00PM  Fr. Slawek  
Lector:  Barbara Froetscher 
Ministers: Ann & Paul Greszczak, A. Lane, G. Wagner 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
  
SUNDAY, August 13  
7:45AM   Fr. Javier – Dn. Jim  
Lector:  Bob McLoughlin 
Ministers: S. Jones, J. Leier, W. Lublanecki, J. Nicolaro, F. Puzycki, 

M. & T. Sanders, A. Solomita 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
9:15AM   Fr. Javier – Dn. Bob  
Lector:  Jack Ryan 
Ministers: F. & L. Jacobs, F.l & M. Kessler, M. Levens, B. McKevitt, 

K. & R. Nelson, B. Reidenbach 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
10:45AM  Fr. Slawek   
Lector:  Kathy Jusko 
Ministers: L. Monteforte, C. Sturla, H. VanOrman, B. & C. VanStone, 

S. Baechtel, S. & C. Chajkowski, B. Grogan 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
  
12:15PM Fr. Slawek  – Dn. Nick  
Lector:  Janet Marino 
Ministers: C. Bird, K. Doskotz, M. Gollespie, P. & R. Hodgskin, M. 

Kibler, D. Reagle 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 

MASSES AT ST. MARKS  
 

SATURDAY, August 12  
5:30PM – Fr. Marcin  
   
SUNDAY, August 13  
8:00AM – Fr. Marcin   
9:30AM – Fr. Marcin  – Dn. Nick  
11:00AM – Fr. Marcin  – Dn. Bob

http://www.faithdirect.net


August 6 th, 2017 ~ The Transfiguration of the Lord

My dear parishioners, 
 Today’s feast is a symbol of hope for the Christian. The 
transfiguration of the Lord foreshadows what we will 
experience in the future if we die to ourselves in our daily 
crosses. God will transfigure our lowly bodies and make them 
glorious ones. He will turn our sufferings into joy. Our crosses 
will become glorious and we will bring many people into God's 
kingdom.  
 God wants to share His glory with us. As long as we follow 
His plan of salvation for us – which is to do our share in 
building His kingdom – He will bring us to His heavenly 
kingdom where we will enjoy eternal light, eternal glory. 
 Are we prepared to see God’s glory? The Lord Jesus not 
only wants us to see his glory – he wants to share this glory 
with us. And Jesus shows us the way to the Father's glory: 
follow me – obey my words – take the path I have chosen for 
you and you will receive the blessings of my Father's kingdom 
– your name will be written in heaven. Jesus succeeded in his 
mission because he went to Calvary so that Paradise would be 
restored to us once again. He embraced the cross to obtain the 
crown of glory that awaits each one of us, if we will follow in his 
footsteps.  

Just like the apostles, we are all invited by God to 
climb the mountain. God will give us our moments of 
consolation. But, the real test will come when we have 
descended from the mountain to face the challenges of life. 
Will our perception of God change when we are burdened and 
overwhelmed by the frustrations in life? Because of our 
weakness, will we deny Jesus like Peter? Will we be like the 
apostles and abandon him because we cannot cope with our 
fear?  

We hope, in those moments, God will give us the 
grace to recognize Him that His love will help us win back our 
dignity, and that His strength will enable us to continue life’s 
challenges together with Him. Also, we hope that our sights will 
be directed toward the eternal. 

Jesus wants to reveal his glory to us, his beloved 
disciples. Do we seek his presence with faith and reverence? 

Thank you for your prayers and offerings you are all in 
my prayers.  

Our Lady of the Mountain pray for us… 

St. Mark pray for us… 
 
I welcome our new priest, Father Javier Bareno, who has been 
assigned to serve our two parishes, Our Lady of the Mountain 
and St. Mark’s. I am happy that we are back to three priests 
serving our two parishes. I know that Father Javier’s ministry 
and that of Father Slawek’s will be a great source of blessings 
for us in Long Valley. Please remember the three of us in your 
daily prayers that God will strengthen us in our labors for the 
good of His Holy Church. 

 

BIBLE REFLECTION  
The Transfiguration of the Lord  

Mt 17:1-9 
"This is my beloved Son, with whom I am well pleased; listen to 

him." 

"Rise, and do not be afraid." 
 

 
 
 
 
In the Transfiguration the Father declares that Jesus is “My 
Beloved Son, in whom I am well pleased. Listen to him”.  
- What a grace for Peter and James and John to see Jesus 
transfigured. They got a preview of the glory of Jesus risen 
from the dead and his glory in heaven. It was also a preview of 
the glory we all hope to share in heaven.  
- The appearance of Moses and Elijah during the 
transfiguration, and the Father saying “This is my beloved Son” 
confirms that Jesus is indeed the expected Messiah. The 
Father commanded, “Listen to him.” John is a model disciple; 
he was faithful to Jesus to the end. Peter and James for a 
short while did not listen to Jesus, but just as Peter, James and 
John became great witnesses to Jesus, we too can become 
great witnesses to Jesus. 
- Before the glorification, Jesus has to go to Jerusalem for the 
fulfillment of the Pascal mystery, that is: Passion, Death and 
Resurrection. Those who desire and wish to follow Jesus have 
to deny themselves and then, also carry their cross to follow 
the Master. Only in this way we can participate in his glory. 

God wants to share His glory with us.  
SOME QUESTIONS TO HELP US IN OUR PERSONAL 

REFLECTION 
1. Have you ever asked yourself who the Person of Christ is? 
Is your vision of the identity of Jesus corresponds to that 
proclaimed in the Transfiguration? 
2. What meaning does the proclamation of Jesus as Son of 
God have in your life? 
3. Jesus cannot be understood without the Pascal mystery of 
the Passion, Death and Resurrection. What sense does this 
mystery have for you? How do you live it daily? 
4. Jesus wants to reveal his glory to us, his beloved disciples. 
Do you seek his presence with faith and reverence? 
5. How can we transfigure, today, our personal and family life 
and the life of the community in our area? 

PRAYER 
Let us rejoice, Beloved,  

and let us go forth to behold ourselves in your beauty 
to the mountain and to the hill,  
to where the pure water flows,  

and further, deep into the thicket.  
(John of the Cross, Spiritual Canticle, 36) 



 
 

 
 
 
 

High School Youth Ministry 
Meetings on Wednesday 

All 10th Grade Confirmation students are invited to join 
us!  7:30 – 9:00 PM 

Teen Center 
August 9, 16, 23 & 30 

 
ALL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS  – You’re Invited  

The Peer Ministers invite all high school students (incoming 
grade 9 thru grade 12) to a Welcome Back Mass and Social. 

 
Sunday, August 20, 2017 , 6:00 PM Mass with be celebrated 
at the Outdoor Altar followed by a social  in the teen center 

garden.  Please join us and bring your families.   
(If it rain s, Mass will be celebrated in  the Church followed 

by the  social in the Teen Center)  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
2017-2018 Registration Forms for K -10 

The deadline for registering for the 2017-
2018 religious education year is past. All 
registrations received now will incur the 
late fee of $50. Registrations will not be 

processed without the late fee.  
 
 

Help is Needed for 2 017-18 Religious Ed year  
Volunteers needed for Sunday morning in the following 
capacities: 
Adult Office Assistants for 11:00AM session 
Catechist aides and hall monitors (adults or teens) for all 
sessions 
Adult Parking Lot Attendants for all sessions 
Floaters (teens) for all three sessions. 
On Monday evenings, classroom aides 
(adults or teens) fare needed for Grade 7 
only. Substitute catechists are needed for 
both Sunday morning sessions & Monday 
evening classes. 
Please contact KellyAnn at 908-876-4003 or 
dreolm@comcast.net  
 
 
 
 
 

Date change for Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament  

We will be having Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament on Monday, August 21st, from 7:00-
8:00PM in the church. Everyone is welcome, 
so please join us for an hour of prayer and 
meditation.  
 
 

 
WHY WE ARE CATHOLIC 
We are Catholic because we believe: 
From the day Peter confessed that Jesus is the Christ, the Son 
of the living God, the Master "began to show his disciples that 
he must go to Jerusalem and suffer many things. . . and be 
killed, and on the third day be raised." Peter scorns this 
prediction, nor do the others understand it any better than he. 
In this context the mysterious episode of Jesus' Transfiguration 
takes place on a high mountain, before three witnesses chosen 
by himself: Peter, James and John. Jesus' face and clothes 
become dazzling with light, and Moses and Elijah appear, 
speaking "of his departure, which he was to accomplish at 
Jerusalem". A cloud covers him and a voice from heaven says: 
"This is my Son, my Chosen; listen to him!" 
The Catechism of the Catholic Church 554 
 
Grocery Gift Cards  
Thank you for supporting our scholarship 
program. Gift cards are available in the office 
during regular business hours. Our next 
sales dates are the weekend of August 19 
& 20. 
 

Please Pray for the Sick  

Please remember to pray for the sick of our parish 
community who have requested our prayers: 

Anthony Arbolino, Arianna Anello, Vic Berzanski, Alex Birdsall, Noah 

Bonita, Toni Brenner, Tim Burns, Joseph Caruso, Tony Cassano, 

David Chung, Eric Clemente, Randy Clymer, Todd Copan, Gary 

Davila, Vito Dellibovi, Sean Dolan, Mary Ewanyk, Jayden Feichter, 

Santinna Flynn, Maureen Foley, Pete Gallagher, Baby Antonia 

Gallardo, Jean Greco, Don Grevera, Anabela Guerra, Peggy Hoffman, 

Laurel Jilek, Debbie Kling, Pam Longo, Raymond Lurker, Raymond 

MacCarthy, Jillian Martin, Darlene McHugh, Betty Meyer, Ed 

Michonski, Kelly Moncofsky, Charlie Noll, Doug Ochwat, Tina Ochwat, 

Jim Owens, Dennis Paradise, Terese Paragano, Arlene & Chandra 

Parikh, Stelios & Mary Pispitsos, Anthony David Pritchard, Deanna 

Procuito, Art Quails, Nick Ruggiero, Heather Ryan, Anne Sacco, Dan 

Salerno, Jillian Sayre, Pauline Scala, Judy Schellenberg, Connor 

Scott, Connie Secaras, Colinda Shernce, Paula Smith, Janet Stockton, 

Walter Taverna, Bob Taylor, Thomas Tell, Ellin & Frank Uhl, Lil Varga, 

Ronald Warner, Theresa Watson, Allen Watts, Adrienne Werner,  

Roula Zanetta, & Issac Zujkowski 

We are currently praying for the sick from the pulpit for 1 month then 
adding their names to this list in the bulletin. 
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FAMILY “STEAM” NIGHT AT ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL  
(MENDHAM) – Mr. Frog needs you! Help him build a new 
resting spot after his favorite one was washed away in a rain 
storm! Families will work together using STEAM (science, 
technology, engineering, art, and math) to solve Mr. Frog’s 
problem. Come join us on Thursday, August 31st, between 5pm 
- 6:30pm, for this fun and exciting workshop. The program is 
geared for children entering grades K-2, but all siblings are 
welcome.  To register, please e-mail Lori Arends at 
larends@sjsmendham.org or call 973-543-7474, ext. 7. 

 
DIOCESE OF PATERSON 

MARIAN PILGRIMAGE  
THE BASILICA OF THE NATIONAL SHRINE OF THE 

IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 

OCTOBER 21, 2017 
Looking to ignite your spiritual life, or desire a closer 
relationship with God?  Does your life need a spiritual 
jumpstart? We urge you to consider to participate in this year’s 
Diocesan pilgrimage to the national shrine of the Immaculate 
Conception. 
Set aside Saturday, October 21, 2017 as the day to give new 
meaning to your spiritual life by attending the Diocesan 
Pilgrimage to Washington.  One-Day Pilgrimage includes:  
- Transportation and Gratuity - All Day activities at Shrine  
- Rest Stop - going - Meal stop - return 
- depart Washington 4:15pm Price - $49/person  
For more information please call parish office.  
 

Your Grandmother’s Cupb oard  
We are continuing to provide for those individuals and families 
living in poverty the “other necessities”. There is  a box in the  
gathering room to accept donated items. Currently we are 

very low on shampoo and toothbrushes (singles please 
we cannot ta ke packages apart).  Any help would be greatly 
appreciated. As always thank you for your continued support. 
 

GIVE A PINT, SAVE A LIFE!   
A blood drive will be held on Sunday, August 
13th from 8:30 am until 1:30 pm at St. Mark’s 
Church.  It will be conducted by Miller 
Memorial Blood Center for the benefit of 
area hospitals.  Please consider donating, 
as blood bank levels are at dangerously low 

levels all summer so your donation is truly appreciated and 
necessary.  Schedule your appointment by calling Sherri Tapp 
at 908-850-5491 or sign up online at www.giveapint.org.  
 

Dominican College  
Information Session for students interested in Undergraduate 
and Graduate degrees including online programs is scheduled 
for Wednesday, August 9, 2017 from 5:30 to 7:30 pm in 
Prusmack Center. For more information 
brian.fernandes@dc.edu  
  
 

 

Long Valley Cub Scouting  

Cub Scouting is a year-round family-oriented program for boys 
entering 1st – 5th grade in the fall. Scouting's goals are to build 
character, teach citizenship, and personal fitness through fun 
activities. 
Join the Adventure, join Cub Scouts. 
 
Contact: Michael Doherty  eMail: dohertymh@gmail.com  

 
Pizza Night with Bishop  

For young women  in High School or College. Come join 
Bishop Serratelli and our religious Sisters from the Diocese of 
Paterson for adoration, reflection, fellowship…and of course, 
pizza. Monday, Spetember 25th 7:00-9:00pm at Pope John 
XXIII H. S. Sparta. For more information please call the 
Delegate for Religious Office at 973-777-8818 X207 
 

4th Annual Sisters of Christian Charity Golf Outing  
Please join the Sisters of Christian Charity from Mendham, NJ 
on Thursday, September 28, 2017  at the beautiful Cedar Hill 

Golf & Country Club  in Livingston, NJ for an outstanding day 
of golf, camaraderie and example of God’s bounty.  
All proceeds from the outing support the Sisters in their 
ministries and help to care for the infirm and elderly Sisters.  
For more information, contact Casey Dolan at 
dev.director@scceast.org or (973)-543-6528 ext. 313 or visit 
www.scceast.org/golf -outing . 

 
Sarah’s fight for HOPE Foundation  

Tickets will be available after all masses next weekend 
Augu st, 12 & 13 in the gathering room. Family Fun Day – 
Saturday, August 26th 12:30PM – 4:30pm at Long Valley 
Middle School, (rain date Sunday, August 27th) Charitable 
donation – pre-sale $10/person $25/family, on-site $15/person 
$35/family. Includes: dunk tank, rock wall, obstacle course, 
water balloon toss, spin art, face painting, soccer, basketball, 
volleyball, 50/50, raffles, prizes & so much more. 
Corn Hole Tournament $25/team First Place Prize  
email sarahsfightforhope@gmail.com  
Supporting the FIGHT against Pediatric Cancer  
 

 
 
 

 
Where: Rock Spring  Park, 34 East Springtown RD  

Friday July 28 th  – Alvin & t he Chipmunks Road Chip  
Friday August 18, 2017 - Moana  

Snacks are available for purchase  
Proceeds will go towards handicap equipment at 

Rock Spring Park  
Bring your blanket and lawn chairs  

****Sorry NO  DOGS  allowed in the park****  
 

mailto:larends@sjsmendham.org
http://www.giveapint.org.
mailto:brian.fernandes@dc.edu
mailto:dohertymh@gmail.com
mailto:dev.director@scceast.org
http://www.scceast.org/golf-outing.
mailto:sarahsfightforhope@gmail.com

